

Association Missionary

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts

November is the Month that we Celebrate Thanksgiving. If there is anyone or any group that should be Thankful, it would be Christians. Christians should be the most Grateful people in the world. Almighty God sent His only Son to be an example for us to follow and mostly to be the sacrifice for our sins. We should be Grateful for how He watches over us, protects us, and blesses us.

I am also Grateful for the Savannah Baptist Association. At our Annual Fall meeting, we welcomed First Baptist Church of Pembroke into our Association. We also were able to grant to the International Bible Christian Fellowship the property and buildings where they have been meeting since 2004. After learning that the Savannah Baptist Association owned the property and buildings on LaRoache Ave., the Administration Team brought forth a recommendation to gift the property and buildings to the IBCF.

That recommendation was unanimously approved. We also heard from the Ministries Leaders of our Association, our Savannah Baptist Center, our Baptist Collegiate Ministry, our Disaster Relief Ministry and Our Savannah Baptist Assembly. Truly we are Blessed to have and to be a part of these Ministries.

Happy Thanksgiving.
Buddy Wasson
Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist
<u>revwasson@gmail.com</u>

Enter into his gates with Thanksgiving, and into his courts with praise: be thankful unto him, and bless his name. For the Lord is good; his mercy is everlasting; and his truth endureth to all generations.





Savannah Baptist Center

Food Pantry

We distributed over 400 bags of food in September. Please consider donating items to our food pantry.

Items needed:

Canned Soup Pasta Sauce Baked Beans Instant Potatoes Spaghetti Noodles Macaroni & Cheese Shelf-Stable Milk

Thanksgiving and Christmas 2023 Thanksgiving:

Deadline for us to receive gift cards is November 9th. We are asking for donations of \$10 Kroger gift cards to distribute to families that receive services at the Savannah Baptist Center.

Christmas Care Packages for the Homeless:

Deadline to receive items is December 4th. Items needed include gloves, mittens, and personal cleansing wipes.

Children's Christmas Stockings:

Deadline for us to receive items is December 4th.

This is a new opportunity for us to minister to the families that shop in our children's clothes closet.

We need small toys, stuffed animals, and candy for the stockings that we will distribute during our children's Christmas party.

We appreciate your support. Please continue to pray for us and God's work at the Baptist Center.

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC www.savbaptistcenter.org

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA

Like us on fo!



Please let us know if your church has an upcoming event, announcement or job opening that you would like for us to post on our website!

Marty's Minutes



Dear SBA Family,

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and financial support of your ministries. This month, we continue to prepare for the GSU homecoming week. These events

provide us with opportunities for our BCM ministries to be seen around campus as we take part in numerous homecoming activities.

Last week, we were able to connect and give BCM information out to nearly 250 students on campus. As a result, several participated in our Monday Night Bible study,. That's averaging about 35 weekly. Another BIG THANK YOU to our SBA churches for helping feed 80-90 students at our weekly Wednesday Outreach.

Finally, check out our "Testimony Tuesday" where our BCM student leaders share Christ via Instagram at bcmofarmstrong. As always continue the PRAYERS for wisdom and boldness as we share the Gospel on campus and beyond!

Blessings,

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness (678) 925-7677 NOTE: New Address below Georgia Baptist Mission Board 4295 Brogdon Exchange Suwanee, GA 30024-3980





Assembly News



Greetings from the Assembly,

This past weekend, we hosted a women's prayer retreat. They had over 60 women come to the Assembly with one main goal, to pray. Their plan was to have many prayer walks on our beautiful property, but God allowed their plans to be rained out despite many prayers going into the weekend. However, their goal was still accomplished. They prayed and God answered. Three people gave their life to Christ and were baptized in His name. What a beautiful story, one of many this year alone. If you would like to have you're own story like this, don't hesitate to reach out for availability.

Dale Griner, Director Savannah Baptist Assembly assembly@sbassociation.org Office: 912.772.3368

Cell: 912.656.6570 www.SBAssembly.org



Happy Birthday To our Pastors & Spouses

Mrs. Trinh Phan	11/15
Rev. Eddie Deas	11/19
Rev. Eric Henley	11/19
Rev. Gary Bradham	11/21
Rev. Bobby Awtry	11/29

Page 2 Page 3

Savannah Baptist Association Staff

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries

Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer

Savannah Baptist Association 704 Wheaton Street Savannah, GA 31401

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

ASSOCIATION EVENTS

Calendar

November 2023

November 6, 2023 Baptist Women's World Day Of Prayer November 9, 2023 Center Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am November 6, 13, 27, 2023 Minister's Meeting 11:00 am

November 11, 2023 Veteran's Day

November 13, 2023 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting

1:30 pm

November 22, 23, 24, 2023 Offices are Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday

December 2023

No Minister Meeting in December 2023
December 10 – 16, 2023 Week Of Prayer
December 25, 2023 Christmas Day
Office is Closed from December 20, 2023 through
January 2, 2024 in observance of the Christmas & New
Years Holiday Season

Ministers Meetings
Monday Lunch Schedule

November 6 Lunch: Pirate's House 20 E. Broad St.

November 13 Lunch: Wang's II 7601 Water's Ave

November 20 Lunch: NO LUNCH

November 27 Lunch: Carey Hillard's 3316 Skidaway Rd.

All events are located on the Associational web site:

<u>www.sbassociation.org</u>

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on <u>unsubscribe</u>

DEADLINE!

All articles are due by noon on the 25th of the month. Please mark your calendars.



Savannah Baptist Association Vol. No. 54, Issue No. 11 November 2023

Phone: 912-232-1033 E-mail: info@sbassociation.org Web: www.sbassociation.org

The Baptist Vision



We are on Facebook!

You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation. We will give you a "friend invite". You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.

Page 4 Page 1